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Perspectives of People Who Stutter About Speech 
Therapy 

 
Online Survey with Possible Payment 

 
Volunteers are requested to participate in a research study investigating what people who 
stutter want from speech therapy. Participants will complete a short online survey about 
desired speech therapy outcomes and past experiences with speech therapy. We are 
hoping to learn from people who stutter about what is important to them, and your 
insights would be greatly appreciated! 
 
This study will take place online and will be completed in one session lasting roughly 15 
minutes. 
 
Participants will have the option to be entered into a drawing 
to win 1 of 10 Amazon gift cards in the amount of $25.  
 
Requirements: If interested in participating, you must: 

(1) Be a person who stutters 
(2) Have internet access to complete an online survey via 

Qualtrics 
(3) Reside in the United States 

 
Survey Link (or QR Code): 
https://uconn.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_8AiIBRRL4rr3S7k 
 
This research is conducted under the direction of Dr. Tammie Spaulding & Matt Phillips 
(student investigator & person who stutters), Department of Speech, Language, & 
Hearing Sciences. Questions can be directed to matthew.phillips@uconn.edu.  

Calling all people who 
stutter! 


